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Dear Colleague,  

  

You have been chosen as ‘Rapporteur’ to evaluate the research work of a PhD student registered at 

the ‘Ecole Doctorale Sciences de la Vie et de la Santé’ of the University of Nice Sophia Antipolis.  

I would therefore by very grateful if you could let me know your opinion on the Thesis manuscript that the PhD 

student has sent you.  

  

The Doctorate diploma should correspond to a level of quality defined by our University within its policy 

perimeter of scientific excellence, as the delivery of this diploma engages the responsibility of our 

establishment.  

As per the criteria defined by the ‘Ecole Doctorale Sciences de la Vie et de la Santé’, we ask for the 

thesis manuscript to be accompanied by at least one publication in an international journal with the 

PhD student as first author.  

  

In the event that the candidate would not meet this criterion before the public defense, I ask you to 

evaluate more precisely if the results presented within this thesis seem of sufficient quality to rapidly be 

valorized by a publication as per the criterion mentioned above. Also, I would very much appreciate if you could 

evaluate the contribution of the candidate to publications in which he/she contributed as co-author.  

I ask that your original report (general evaluation, critical analysis and remarks) be transmitted to the secretary 

by electronic mail (scan of your report to the following address: loudig@ipmc.cnrs.fr and to the thesis director).   

  

I remind you that, as it is legally requested, the Ecole Doctorale will communicate your report to  

the jury members and to the candidate on the day of the thesis defense.  

  

I thank you in advance for your evaluation, which will be precious to the Ecole Doctorale. Best 

regards,  

  

Dr Olivier Soriani.  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

                                

  

 
Direction : Olivier SORIANI, Institut de Biologie Valrose - Université Nice - Sophia Antipolis, 28 

avenue de Valrose 06108 Nice cedex 2 France  

Tel: +33 (0)4 92 07 64 35;   

  



soriani@unice.fr 

  

Secrétariat : Nadine Loudig, Institut de Pharmacologie Moléculaire et Cellulaire  

660, route des Lucioles, Sophia Antipolis, 06560 Valbonne, France  

Tel: +33 (0)4 93 95 77 07 loudig@ipmc.cnrs.fr  

  


